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To All the Honourable Board Members,

As the elected representatives to govern issues on health in this country, I as a fellow
citizen strongly ask and kindly urge you to do that which is in the interest of and pertains
to the medical health of all Australians.
Doctors have as much right as any other citizen of this country to use social media to make
a comment, retweet articles, whether to agree or disagree with all and any social issues.
When a board such as yours begins to overstep its given authority by wanting to pass laws
to politically gag threaten, or 'correct' those doctors who do not agree with their social
agenda they have truely overstepped their authority and are no longer fit to sit in such a
position of trust.

Yours Sincerely
Mrs Lucia Doyle
M: 




